
 

District 5 Report 

 

It is hard to believe almost 3 years have gone by and Panel 61 will be coming to an end. This has been a 

wonderful learning experience being the District Representative for District 5. From having ZOOM 

meetings back to face-to-face meetings and working through our COVID fears. We have had groups close 

and groups that are a lot smaller. Hopefully we are on the road of growing again. 

This year we planned three events. We started with our picnic at the end of April. We rented a larger 

pavilion as we felt we were too crowded at the last picnic in November 2022. It was a successful event. 

On September 23, we held our Day of Workshops. Another successful event with 9 workshops covering 

the Al-Anon legacies. Our last event this year is still in the planning stages. We are combining our 

Gratitude and Holiday Luncheon. This is scheduled to take place on December 9 at Faith Evangelical 

Presbyterian Church in Brooksville. Our next and last district meeting of this panel will take place on 

October 21. We will have our election for Panel 64 and finalize our luncheon plans. 

We also participated in a public outreach event in New Port Richey. It is the third year our district has 

participated in this event. I have not gotten a report as to how it went. Corrine D. is our public outreach 

person and this is her third year handing out Al-Anon information. 

It has been a pleasure and honor serving as the District Representative of District 5 and also meeting the 

wonderful people in Area 9. 

 

Jennie W. 

District 5 DR 

 

 

 


